
 

 

                           Wednesday 22nd May 2024 
 

Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
Maths Information and Drop-in Morning 
 
We would like to invite all parents and carers to our upcoming maths information and drop-in 
morning.  
 
The session will begin with an information presentation in the main hall. During this time, you 
will learn about our maths curriculum and teaching methods. This will be followed by the 
opportunity to visit the classrooms and observe maths lessons in action. The morning is 
designed to provide you with an insight into how maths is taught and how you can best support 
your child’s mathematical learning. 
 
Please see the table below showing when the information session and lessons will take place.  
 

Year group Date Time Agenda 
 

EYFS, Year 1 and 
Year 2 

Wednesday 5th June 8:45am to 9am Informative presentation in the 
main hall. 

9am to 10 am  
 

Classroom drop-in sessions. 
(EYFS, year 1 and 2 only.) 

Years 3, 4, 5 and 6 Friday 7th June 8:45am to 9am Informative presentation in the 
main hall. 

9am to 10 am  
 

Classroom drop-in sessions. 
(Year 3, 4, 5 and 6 only.) 

 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Mrs. G. Reynolds 
Headteacher 

Middlewich Primary School 

Park Road 

Middlewich 

Cheshire 

Tel: 01606 652321  

admin@middlewichpri.cheshire.sch.uk 

Headteacher     Mrs G Reynolds 
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